
Community Update – 02/10/2023 

 

Owners and Residents, 

You are invited to a presentation given by Associa Gulf Coast (AGC) on Tuesday, February 14th 

at 3pm at the Cabana. 

Meet one of Associa's Community Association Managers (CAM) who will present an overview 

of the Partnership and Services provided in the property management plan. 

To assure your questions are answered, please email them to 

the lhoffice@laurelhollowfl.com email before Noon on the 14th. 

Share your love this Valentine's Day for the community as we all embark on the new journey 

together by attending the session if possible. If not, there will be others in the future. 

Attached are Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) the LH Office has received regarding a 

property management company along with a flyer. 

LH Office 
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